
This coming Sunday, September 19th, come worship in the 
sanctuary at 10:00am with Guest Pastor Rebecca Swee.  

Masks are required and we will practice social distancing.  
Communion will be offered. 

 Your Church needs YOU! 
Holy Cross is forming our Transition Team. 

 

It’s task is to provide a forum for sharing feelings and ideas from our 
congregation and focus those into hopes and aspirations for the future of 
our church and community. 

How can you serve? What is God calling you to do?  Let the Council know if 
you want to be part of this exciting time. 

Dates to Remember: 

Thursday, September 16th—Church Council meeting, 6:30pm. 

Sunday, September 19th—Worship in the sanctuary with Pastor Rebecca 

Swee at 10:00am. 

Tuesday, September 21st—Tuesday Crew. 9am-12pm. 

Wednesday, September 22—Choir rehearsal 6pm; Bell choir rehearsal 7pm. 

Saturday, September 25th—Oregon Synod Day of Learning via Zoom 

Pre-registration required.  Registration closes September 20th. 

Sunday, September 26th—Enjoy a special prayer worship service at 10:00am 

in the sanctuary, led by our Church Council. 




